
 
The Board of Professional Responsibility hereby solicits written comments from 

any interested parties regarding the attached proposed Formal Ethics Opinion 2019-F-
167.  

 
The deadline for submitting written comments is April 10, 2019. Written 

comments may be emailed to LChastain@tbpr.org or mailed to: 
 

   The Board of Professional Responsibility  
of the Supreme Court of Tennessee 

   10 Cadillac Drive, Suite 220 
   Brentwood, TN 37027 
 
and should reference the opinion number above.  
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